
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can we politely remind all parents and carers of our uniform  

Expectations: 

 Royal blue cardigan, pullover or school sweatshirt 
 White or royal blue polo shirt or shirt 
 White or light blue and white check blouse /shirt 
 Grey skirt, tunic, shorts or trousers 
 Blue and white check dress 
 Black sensible shoes (no heels, high boots, or trainers) 
 Black or Dark grey socks or tights.  White socks can be worn with summer  
   uniform 
 No jewellery is to be worn  
 Small hair clips and hair ties for longer hair, no big bows 

Multi-coloured socks and odd socks are not school uniform and should     not be 
worn.  Please also ensure your child is not wearing trainers to   school, unless 
they are dressed in their PE kit for a lesson that day 

Instructions to order new uniform items can be found on the website, via the 
link :   

https://www.backwellfederation.co.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=44 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Harriet & Freddie (Badger Class)    Ewan (Year 6) 


